
Happy 92nd Birthday to the Garibaldi Library!

Way back in time...
Things looked way different in 1929, but literature was
just as important then as it is today. 92 years later,
Garibaldi still has a great library that the locals take a
lot of pride in.

The Garibaldi Library is located in space generously provided by the City Hall
(those top two windows on the left of photo above). During curbside pickup,
library patrons can enter the community hall on the back side of the building to
pick up your items. Give Norma a call at 503-322-2100 if you have questions. 

When Will the Library Open for In-Person Visits?
After the storm comes the rainbow, and we
feel like we are almost at the rainbow stage!
Management is hard at work coming up with
a plan to get you back inside. We don't have
an exact date yet, but as a subscriber to the
library  electronic newsletter, you'll be one of
the first to know. 
In the meantime, please take advantage of
Curbside Pickup, available at all six locations
around the county. Call 503-842-4792 for
details. 
And please stay tuned for announcements!



Want to Know What the Most In Demand Book is Now?
The Searcher
by Tana French

Cal Hooper thought a fixer-upper in a bucolic Irish village would be the

perfect escape. After twenty-five years in the Chicago police force and

a bruising divorce, he just wants to build a new life in a pretty spot

with a good pub where nothing much happens. But when a local kid

whose brother has gone missing arm-twists him into investigating, Cal

uncovers layers of darkness beneath his picturesque retreat, and starts

to realize that even small towns shelter dangerous secrets.
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